

From: Tony Ravosa <aravosa@vincegroup.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/16/2013 9:03:38 AM
Subject: Milone and MacBroom Columbia meetings

Katherine: Just touching base as we are scheduled to fly down to Greenville on Tuesday and then travel to Columbia on Wednesday. I'm also aware of the fact that the American Council of Engineering Companies (ACEC) of South Carolina have their Annual Meeting scheduled in Columbia on Wednesday -- the same day we planned to be in town. I would expect that some of the DOT folks that we are hoping to meet with will also be involved with that, perhaps making scheduling on our behalf a bit challenging. So, the question is, do we still move forward, or do we postpone to a later date. I have not heard back from you and I'm sensitive to all that is on your plate with the Governor. I also realize that I forwarded you the materials on Milone and MacBroom a bit late. Please advise on how we should proceed. Again, our flights are booked and we're absolutely prepared to come down, but if we need to postpone we certainly can. If that is the case, I'm hoping that we can get back on track quickly. Again, my thanks.

Best regards,

Tony Ravosa, Vince Group, Inc.
(860) 918-4222